Meeting Attendees: Heidi, Connie, Mayor Olmsted, Jennie, Krista, Naomi, Sarah, Sheryl, Gerry

Park Dedication: We went over the plan for the dedication and decided the following things: Heidi will look up the Name the Park Contest winner. The winning name is Donald's Hometown Park, and the winner is Abby Smith. Gerry will contact her to let her know and give her a special invitation to the dedication. Jennie volunteered to do the Park Sign design and Heidi and Alonso are getting the sign made. I will get the requirements for sign content to Heidi. The date is August 28, 2021, at 10AM. We decided that for snacks we will have popsicles and Neil is going to do a story time for the kids. We may also be doing the bike rodeo as well. To be discussed at next meeting. I am working on the design of the invitations.

Arbor Day Results: Jennie did the coloring sheet for the contest. There were only 3 entries who were the Fogelson children! You can see their pages in the DCC Windows. No Scavenger Hunt sheets returned! The turnout was low. We will be doing the same program next year and hope for more attendance.

Main Street Program: We are still looking for a person to get started on this project. We will be looking for a fellowship, possibly someone for the summer or 16 weeks. We will start recruiting in January for the 2022-2023 year. The Hatfield School of Management costs \$10500 and the student gets \$6000.

Fire Hydrant Project: The project was approved by the City Council. Krista and the girls will do newsletter article. Applications are to be due June 18th so that they can be approved at our next meeting. Each hydrant will have the Hazelnut Logo on them, and I will make the stencil for this. I will be doing an example on a hydrant on Main Street for viewing. Hazelnut Growers is going to sponsor the event and will be buying the paint. We have \$500 which must be used by the end of June 23rd so it was agreed that Heidi is going to buy brushes and supplies that will be needed. Alonso will be supplying the ground covering so that we don't make any mess on the ground around the hydrant.

Planters: We decided to place the planters at the Community Center, the Post Office and 2 at the park. We are going to ask the community to adopt a planter for plants. Connie is going to write the invitation to adopt a planter and we will check at the next meeting. Heidi is getting the dirt donated. They will plant the planters and we will put a sign in the planters.

Butteville and Main Street: We went over the suggested design for the corner. I will price a lacy leaf maple and blocks. Our budget is extremely limited for project. We discussed asking for donations of bulbs from our citizens, by placing in paper sack and labeling what the bulb is. This way there isn't much upkeep, and they will look beautiful all season.

Please do not forget our next meeting is June 21, 2021.

Submitted by: Gerry Waller, Secretary